
Dear Parents, 
Happy March!  We are very excited, here in 
kindergarten, to see the warmer weather 
heading our way!  We have a general 
playground rule that it must be 50 degrees 
before the kids can take their coats off.  That 
being said, we also look at the wind and whether 
the kids are wearing a sweater or only a polo, 
before we determine if they can take their 
coats off.  It may be a good idea to leave an extra 
sweatshirt or light coat at school on days when a winter coat is too 
heavy, but a short sleeve shirt isn’t quite warm enough.  Thank you!   

Thank you to all of this week’s Mystery 
Reader volunteers!  We have room for many 
more readers!  Please let me know if you are 
interested!  We can be flexible to 
accommodate your schedule!  For security 
reasons, we are asking that Mystery Readers 

use the Parish office doors/lot on Lafayette.  These would be the 
doors on the east side of the building basically straight down the hall 
from our classroom.  Please stop in the office and let Mrs.  Hudson 
know you are here.  She will call down to our classroom so that we can 
unlock the doors.  We would love for you to bring your favorite book(s) 
from home, but will also be happy to supply you with books.  PLEASE do 
not tell your child/grandchild that you are planning on reading.  It is 
such a great surprise for them!  Please let me know if you have any 
questions.  Thank you, again, for volunteering!   
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A BIG thank you to Aria’s 
grandma and John’s family for 
the Mardi Gras paczkis and 
doughnuts, to our 7th/8th grade 
study buddies for helping with 
our Mardi Gras masks, and to 
this week’s MYSTERY readers! 



March Reading Month Activities 

March Reading Challenge 
Students can pick and choose activities and fill in the coins as they are completed. 

Shamrock Fill-In 
Students can fill in a shamrock for each book read 
during the month.  This can also include books that 
are read to them, of course.   

Homework Books 
Students will take a short book home each day to 
read for homework.  They can use this book to fill 
in a shamrock, and can also record it on the sheet 
in their folder.   

Punch Cards 
Students have cards in the classroom that they 
“punch” each time they read a short book to me.  A 
small prize will be awarded after each card he/she 
fills. 

End of the Month Prizes 
Prizes will be awarded to students based on 
individual effort.  It is too challenging to award 
prizes based on number of books/pages/activities 
as each student has their own unique reading 
abilities.  I will just be encouraging the kids to  
READ, READ, READ!  Thank you! 

Have a wonderful weekend! 
Ms. Tammy DeWitt 
tdewitt@saintscjm.com St. Charles Borromeo School  

is a Catholic Community of  
Faith, Academics and Service 

for All.

Spelling 
Words 

(for March 10-20) 

 bake 
 cake 
lake 

  make 
 rake 

  snake 
 wake 
take 


